
 

  

May 13, 2025 

To        Board of Education (Public Meeting) 

From Nathan Ngieng, Acting Secretary-Treasurer/CFO 

Re    Archway Community Services Sponsorship: Charity Golf Tournament 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
THAT the Board of Education approve the amount of $500 representing hole sponsorship in support of the 
2025 Archway Community Services Charity Golf Tournament. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
With the assistance of sponsors, community partners, golfers and donors, this event supports and directly 
impacts the lives of people in the community and sustains valuable and needed community work. Archway 
has assisted the community for 50+ years in more than 90 programs aiming to provide members of the 
community with empowerment to thrive in their own lives. 

The Board of Education supported this event in 2021, 2022, 2023, and 2024 at the same level of sponsorship. 
 


